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Dear Sucraid® Patients, 
 
I am pleased to report that we had a very productive meeting with FDA last Thursday April 14th.  The FDA 
understands the patient need for Sucraid®. They continue to work very hard to help make sure we can get a safe and 
effective product from the new manufacturer to you as soon as possible.  As an example of the FDA’s focus and extra 
effort, we received an Information Request concerning a few last details on certain lots of newly-produced Sucraid® at 
11:30 p.m. Thursday after the meeting. 
 
We responded to the request quickly, and the FDA, as they have previously stated, is reviewing the details in 
consideration for the release of these lots in the near future.  We do not know the exact timing, but we believe we 
will be able to have Sucraid® available for distribution very soon.   
 
Please see www.sucraid.net or call a SucraidASSISTTM nurse case manager at 800-705-1962 for the most up-to-date 
information.  In the meantime, if we can be of any help with dietary guidance, please let us know. 
 
Thank you for your patience and support.  We know this has been difficult, but we are almost there. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Derick Cooper, CEO, QOL Medical 
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